Steven Seee

From: Jennifer Johnson <hurleyj10@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 6:34 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: repbaginski@rilegislature.gov; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Bill H-5351

Steve Sepe,

Paige’s professionalism has truly made a difference in my experience at FirmMD. Her expertise, attentiveness and
positive attitude have not only made me feel valued but have also boosted my confidence. Knowing | was in such
capable hands allowed me to trust the process and feel reassured every step of the way. | deeply appreciate her
dedication and the sense of ease she brings to her work. If the bill does not pass it would greatly affect me. | would lose
my provider and medical facility of choice. It's very difficult to find a skilled, professional that you can trust. Please
consider passing Bill H-5351.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Buckley

178 West Reach Drive
Jamestown, RI 02835

Sent from my iPad



